Rzpuhhc of the Philippines
House of Representatioes
@uezon City, Metro Manila

Representative
2nd District, Ilocos Norte

05 February 2013

REV. FR. THOMAS K. ONODA
Prior

The Society of Saint Pius X

2 Cannon Road, New Manila,
Quezon City 1112, Philippines

Dear Rev. Fr. Onoda:

First, allow me to congratulate you for the successful turnout of your forum
on St. Padre Pio and the History of the Holy Mass at the Discovery Suites
last February 2, 2013. | believe the participants went home with renewed
zeal in iearning more about the Cathoiic faith.

| would also like to thank you for sending me a copy of the book titled My
Catholic Faith. This will help me refresh and even expand my knowledge on
the doctrines and practices of the Catholic Church.

| am one with you in praying for a revived, revitalized and reunited society.
Again, thank you very much and may God bless us all!

Very truly yours,

IMELDA ROMUALDEZ-MARCOS




